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SUBIJECT: Bicycle and Pedestrian Walkability Project to Begin

Dear Neighbor:

Communication is a key component in creating and preserving partnerships between
citizens and the City of Tucson. In keeping with this commitment, the City of Tucson
Department of Transportation and Mobility (DTM) is notifying you of the upcoming
Pedestrian and Walkability project that is scheduled to begin along Sixth Street, between
Campbell Avenue and Country Club Road. This project is part of the Prop 407 Tucson
Delivers Strong Connections voter-approved program.

On Tuesday, May 27, 2025, crews from Hunter Contracting, under contract with DTM, will
begin the project by installing sidewalks, ADA ramps, street lighting and landscaping.

Work will take place from about 6 a.m. to 3 p.m. Monday through Friday. Work in this
segment is scheduled to be completed by the end of November 2025. This schedule is
subject to change due to inclement weather or any other unforeseen circumstances.

During this work, Sixth Street will be restricted to one lane of travel in each direction.
Pedestrian access will be affected during scheduled work. Crews will start by conducting
work on the south side of Sixth Street. While that work is being done, pedestrian access
will be detoured to the north side of the roadway. When work is being done in front of
residential properties, directly adjacent to Sixth Street, driveway access will be limited to
half of the driveway, allowing residents to maintain access to their properties. Door hangers
will be placed 48 hours in advance of crews working directly in front of your property. Message
boards will be in place to notify the traveling public of this work.

This project includes complete and connected sidewalks on both sides of the road,
enhanced street crossings, street lighting and landscaping for shade.

This project is part of the larger water line replacement and roadway improvement project
taking place on Fifth/Sixth Street between Country Club Road and Wilmot Road. For more
information and updates on the project, visit: dtmprojects.tucsonaz.gov/pages/fifth-sixth-
street

If you have any questions regarding this project, please call Project Manager Sarah Spencer
at (520) 484-5569 or Public Information Officer Erica Frazelle at 520-429-9646.



